
Apea Ski Club ABN 56 005 052 700 

UNDER 35’s SKI WEEKEND
June 21-23, 2013

That’s right, it’s that time of year again when us ‘young ones’ get full run of APEA for some 
socializing, partying and hopefully a some action on the snow (start your snow dance now).

So if you’re between 18 and 35, clear your diary and get your butt up to Hotham on Friday 
21st June until Sunday 23 rd June 2013.

Share the love, bring a friend and we’ll charge them members rates. That’s a miniscule $24 
per person, per night for accommodation and dinner on Saturday night.

Due to popularity it is a strictly first come first serve basis, so what are you waiting for?

Tear out the slip and return it to Kylie Girolami a.s.a.p. as all payments must be made in 
advance. At this stage only one friend per member will be accepted. Should you have any 
queries, please contact Kylie on 0409 424 460 on Tuesday evenings between 8pm & 9pm. 

----------------------------------------------------------------Booking Form------------------------------------------------------------- 

	 Note a Separate form per member is to be submitted 

UNDER 35’s SKI WEEKEND
June 21-23 2013

Name of Member making the booking……………………………………………………………………………………

Contact phone number……………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Email address……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Friend’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Do you require transport? (circle)		  YES		  NO

Do you have spare care space? (circle)	 YES		  NO

Suburb……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

	 Total remitted: $48 x ............... = $............... Cheque / Credit Card (please circle)

	 Credit Card Details for Payment

	 Please charge my credit Card (circle)		  VISA		  MASTERCARD

	 TOTAL AMOUNT……………………………………….

	 CARD NUMBER _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _ / _ _ _ _

	 Expiry date        _ _ / _ _

	 Signature…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

                    Forward to:Kylie Girolami C/O Apea Ski Club, PO Box 1465, Camberwell East, Vic 3126. 

Note: Bookings will only be accepted from those members who have made payment either by enclosed 
cheque or credit card Places for the weekend will be offered on a first come first served basis. 


